
From: Schulman, Howard
To: Riley (OCA), Timothy
Cc: Vossbrinck, Amy
Subject: RE: Davis-Besse Public Meeting
Date: Monday, November 28, 2011 10:37:02 AM

Good morning, Tim.
 
Can you tell me when the NRC is going to release all of the photos, reports, tests, analyses, etc., that
FirstEnergy has performed?  We need to make certain that we have those to evaluate at a time that is
well before any hearing.
 
Howard
 

From: Riley (OCA), Timothy [mailto:Timothy.RileyOCA@nrc.gov] 
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2011 9:47 AM
To: Vossbrinck, Amy; Schulman, Howard
Subject: Davis-Besse Public Meeting
Importance: High
 
Good morning,
As discussed by Representative Kucinich and Chairman Jaczko last week, the NRC will
hold a Public Meeting regarding the restart of Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Plant. The
public meeting facility, Camp Perry, has availability December 14th and 15th; please let me
know if either of these dates can be accommodated. The event would be in the evening to
allow for greater public participation, typically they are scheduled to occur from 6-9pm.
Please let me know at your earliest convenience if either date will work. The only other
dates this facility would be available are Wednesday, December 7th and the weekend of
December 21-22.
 
Thank you,
 
Timothy Riley
Congressional Affairs Officer
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Congressional Affairs
Phone: 301-415-8492
Blackberry: 202-510-8672
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